
 
 

 

 

Andy Johnstone                                                                                    9th May 2024 
Cabinet Office 
Government Office 
Douglas 
IM1 3PN 
 
Request to extend the registration period beyond 10th May 2024. 
 
I have been requested by the Board of Michael District Commissioners to 
request an extension to the registration period beyond 10th May 2024.  The 
reasons for this are as follows: 
 

• Residents have reported that they feel this process has been rushed 
and that there has been a lack of consultation. 

• Some residents do not have access to the internet. 

• Residents have reported that they have not seen any advertising of 
this matter. 

• Residents wish for more time to fully read and understand the 
paperwork presented and feel that it is not as straightforward as it 
could be. 
 

Kind regards 
Geri O’Donnell 
Clerk to Michael District Commissioners 
Tel: 07624 418812 
 

Michael District Commissioners 

Barrantee Skylley Maayl 

 


